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03 December 2018 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
We are pleased to once again invite you to take part in our Christmas Forest School “Winter Wonderland” 
shop this December.   As you are aware, this term the children have enjoyed a variety of Forest School 
activities, the roasting of marshmallows on the fire has been a school favourite! To celebrate the children 
have been busy over the Christmas period creating natural Christmas tree decorations, using natural 
resources found in the forest.     
 
We would like to invite you into our forest where you can search for your child’s decoration and make a 
minimum donation of £1 to purchase it.  The money raised from the shop will be spent ensuring the spring 
term Forest School sessions continue and are as exciting as they have been this term.   
 
Please come long to the forest on your child’s day, explore the forest, enjoy a hot drink, sit by the fire and 
leave with a special gift. 
 
Year R parents can visit the forest shop on: Monday 10 December at 3.20pm 
Year 1 parents can visit the forest shop on: Tuesday 11 December at 3.20pm 
Year 2 parents can visit the forest shop on: Wednesday 12 December at 3.20pm 
 
Please pick your child up as normal and then walk round to the forest together. 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for all your support this term with our Forest School, 
ensuring the children are well prepared for their sessions and look forward to seeing you soon. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Mrs L A de Carteret 
Headteacher 
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